
William Muth
Corinth
LD 2087
I support LD 2087 “An Act to Protect Property Owners by Preventing the Use of 
Eminent Domain to Build Transmission Lines Under the Northern Maine Renewable 
Energy Development Program”, and it “ought to pass”.
As I understand this bill, it prohibits the use of eminent domain in the development or 
construction of a generation connection line or transmission line under the Northern 
Maine Renewable Energy Development Program.
As a Maine property owner, I do not want my property seized to support this green 
agenda initiative or, for any reason for that matter.  Find some other way to support 
this agenda.
Again, I support LD 2087 “An Act to Protect Property Owners by Preventing the Use 
of Eminent Domain to Build Transmission Lines Under the Northern Maine 
Renewable Energy Development Program”, and it “ought to pass”.


